
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 
Legislative Services Department 
Victoria Hall 
55 King Street West 
Cobourg, ON  K9A 2M2 

Brent Larmer  
Municipal Clerk/ 

Director, Legislative Services 
Telephone: (905) 372-4301 Ext. 4401 

Email: blarmer@cobourg.ca 
Fax: (905) 372-7558 

SENT VIA EMAIL        January 25, 2023 

The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario  
Room 281, Legislative Building, Queen's Park 
Premier's Office 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1  
premier@ontario.ca  

Honourable and Dear Sir: 

Re: The Right of Passage 

At a meeting held on January 16, 2023, the Municipal Council of the Town of Cobourg 
approved the following Resolution #008-23:  

Moved by Mayor Lucas Cleveland, Seconded by Councillor Aaron Burchat 

THAT Council support the resolution on the right of passage bill as submitted by 
the City of St. Catharines for the Town of Cobourg to be sent to Premier Ford and 
the Government of Ontario; and  
 
FURTHER THAT Council send a copy of the resolution to AMO and all of the 
municipalities that abut the Great Lakes. 

008-23                                                                                                       Carried 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned at blarmer@cobourg.ca or by telephone at (905)-372-4301 Ext. 4401.  

Sincerely,  

Brent Larmer 
Municipal Clerk/Director of Legislative Services 
Legislative Services Department 

Encl: Resolution 008-2023 
 Letter from St. Catherine’s Re: The Right of Passage  
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The Corporation of the  
Town of Cobourg Resolution 

Moved By Mayor Lucas Cleveland Resolution No.: 
Last Name Printed Cleveland 008-23 

Seconded By  Councillor Aaron Burchat Council Date: 
Last Name Printed Burchat January 16, 2023 

THAT Council support the resolution on the right of passage bill as submitted 
by the City of St. Catharines for the Town of Cobourg to be sent to Premier 
Ford and the Government of Ontario; and  

FURTHER THAT Council send a copy of the resolution to AMO and all of 
the municipalities that abut the Great Lakes. 


